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Mt. Crescent Ski Area Sets Official Opening Date for the 
2022-2023 Ski Season 

 
Mt. Crescent Ski Area, now managed by Pottawattamie County, will officially open to the 
public a few days before Christmas so that families can enjoy fun winter recreation 
leading into the busiest part of the holiday season. 
 
“We are excited to announce that Mt. Crescent will officially open for skiing and 
snowboarding on Wednesday, December 21st,” Pottawattamie Conservation executive 
director Mark Shoemaker said. “With warm weather and rain forecasted over the next 
few days, this will give us the time we need to provide the best snow coverage possible 
and a positive experience for guests as we kick off the season.” 
 
Ski hill staff has been working hard to make snow during the day and overnight for the 
past several days, which has built up large piles of snow to combat the weather ahead. 
Ideally, temperatures below 30 degrees are best for snowmaking. 
 
“With improvements to our electrical system, new snowmaking machines, an expanded 
snowmaking pond, and small updates to the lodge, we are set up for success and can’t 
wait for the public to enjoy all we have to offer this year,” Mt. Crescent Ski Area site 
manager Chris Andrew said. 
 
Mt. Crescent will be open from 10:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. on weekdays between December 
21st and December 30th. On Saturday, December 24th, and Saturday, December 31st 
the ski hill will be open from 9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. Mt. Crescent will be closed on 
Christmas Day, but open on New Year’s Day from 10:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.  
 
After the new year, guests can participate in night skiing on Wednesdays, Thursdays, 
and Fridays until 9:00 p.m., and sledding will be available every other Saturday from 
6:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. starting on January 7th. The first Midnight Madness event is 
slated for 8:00 p.m. to midnight on Friday, January 13th. To view Mt. Crescent’s full 
winter schedule, and to purchase season passes, please visit www.skicrescent.com.  
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About Pottawattamie Conservation: Pottawattamie Conservation promotes an appreciation for 
Iowa's unique natural areas through year-round environmental education programming, natural resource 
management, habitat restoration, as well as many recreational activities at six county parks. Whether you 
enjoy hiking, camping, fishing, or just want to learn something new, Pottawattamie Conservation offers 
exceptional opportunities to experience and explore the outdoors. pottconservation.com          
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